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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“As February comes to a close, the Town of Pike Road is excited to welcome the active spring season! Our 

ENHANCE initiative programs have lots in store for this month, and we can’t wait to see you at upcoming 

events.  

Mondays with the Mayor returns this Monday, Feb. 27! Please join us at Bloom from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. to 

connect with Mayor Stone and find out about all the great things happening in the Town of Pike Road. We 

appreciate the Bloom team for opening up with special Monday hours to host the show, and we hope you will 

come check out this local shop, situated near Publix in the Shops at Pike Road. Later next week, stop by 

Founders Station to pick up a seedling as part of our Alabama Arbor Week Seedling Giveaway!  

Then, don’t forget to register for the first Pike Road Business Association event of 2023: On March 14, we will 

host a Strategic Planning Lunch & Learn designed to help you achieve your professional and personal goals. 

Visit www.pikeroad.us to reserve your seat today! 

As always, the Pike Road Arts Council has a full schedule for the months ahead. Artist Korey Rowswell will 

share the Ukranian art of Pysanky egg decorating on Mar. 3 & 10, and we look forward to this unique event. 

Additionally, Watercolor Bootcamp with Durinda Cheek returns on Mar. 23 & 24! This Bootcamp was a sold-

out success in January, so make sure to claim your spot before you’re too late. If you have not had a chance to 

check out the Classical Masters Series yet, there is still time! Next Sunday, Mar. 5, the Classical Masters Series 

will begin its focus on Mozart. There’s no better time than the present to check out this special series!  

Visit us online at www.pikeroad.us to learn more about these events and everything happening in our 

hometown. As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.    

Thank you and God Bless.” 


